
Nursery 

During our first autumn term, children from Acorn & 

Cherry Nursery and Day Care will be learning about 

rhyme and song. In our last Nursery newsletter we 

asked Parents and Carers to ‘take the time to share  

favourite rhymes and songs together and watch the 

learning begin.’  This week the children have enjoyed 

learning the rhyme:- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To support learning at home we have printed a short 

booklet featuring all the nursery rhymes we plan to 

learn over the next few weeks.  Ask your class teacher 

Alex or Grace for a copy if you haven’t already received 

one. Recite the rhymes at home and please tell us all 

about the fun you have singing with your children! 

 

‘Five little Monkeys swinging in a tree 

Teasing Mr Crocodile…. 

Along comes Mr Crocodile, as quiet as 

can be…. 


